
Smooth Butternut Squash Soup

Customer safety is of paramount importance to Marks & 
Spencer, and we take all issues regarding the production of 

our foods extremely seriously. Marks & Spencer is recalling its 
Smooth Butternut Squash Soup for the potential presence of 

small traces of metal in a small number of packs.

PRODUCT ‘USE BY’ 
DATES

Barcode Number

Smooth Butternut 
Squash Soup

06/10/2024 00641142

Please do not consume this product. Any customers in 
possession of this product can return it to their nearest 

store where a full refund will be given.
Only the displayed date code is impacted. No other M&S 

products are affected. 

We apologise to our customers for any inconvenience 
caused. For more information contact us on 03330148555

PRODUCT RECALL

DATE issued : 1/10/24
DATE to remove: 7/10/2024


	Slide 1

